

301 - 1268 Fifth Avenue Prince George, BC V2L 3L2 Tel: 250-561-2525 Fax: 250-561-2563 info@northerndevelopment.bc.ca www.northerndevelopment.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIAL

March 16, 2020

PO Box 810

Peace River Regional District Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8

Attention:

Chair Brad Sperling

Dear Chair Sperling:

Subject:

2019 Grant Writing Support Program

Northern Development Project Number 5883 20

We are pleased to enclose our cheque in the amount of \$8,000 which represents Northern Development's 2019 grant writer funding for the Peace River Regional District.

Please don't hesitate to contact us should you require additional information. Thank you for participating in the 2019 Grant Writing Support program.

Sincerely,

Joel McKay

Chief Executive Officer

c: Shawn Dahlen, Chief Administrative Officer, Peace River Regional District Chrystal Brown, Electoral Area Manager, Peace River Regional District